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5 November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Our new starting time is working very well and we want to thank you all for helping our morning 

school routine work so smoothly. 

From next Monday 9 November, we will be introducing new finishing times for each year group. 

With the changes we have made to our school timetable, we aim to maximise the class contact 

and teaching time your daughter receives. This will also impact on the timing of the school bus 

home. We do realise that this is very confusing, especially if you have more than one child at 

school.  

In order to help, we have sent home today with your daughter, an individual starting and finishing 

time sheet for you to stick up at home for your own reference. Where classes finish at the same 

time, staff will direct their classes to leave by different external doors so as to minimise congestion 

at these times. Please ensure that if you are waiting at the gate to collect children, that you socially 

distance and wear a face covering. 

NEW FINISHING TIMES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The staff of the school are working very hard to make school as ‘normal’ as possible for our girls 

however, things will be different for the foreseeable future. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emer Hughes 

Finishing Times Mon-Thurs Friday 

P1 2.00pm 1.30pm 

P2 2.00pm 1.30pm 

P3 2.00pm 1.30pm 

P4 2.30pm 1.40pm 

P5 2.30pm 1.40pm 

P6 2.40pm 1.40pm 

P7 2.40pm 1.40pm 

Early Bus 2.00pm 1.25pm 

Late Bus 2.35pm 1.45pm 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
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